From: CTCAAC Chair <ctcaacchair@gmail.com>

Sent: 14 June 2022 16:42

To: Matthew Dempsey

Subject: Re: 2022/0207/P Planning Application 60 & 60A Parkway London NW1 7AH
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Matt,

Many thanks for notifying us about the changes (and for attaching drawings for ease of reference). These
are considered to be an improvement and I can confirm that we are happy to withdraw our objection on the
basis of the revised scheme.

Thank you for your efforts with this.

kind regards

Luisa
on behalf of CTCAAC

On Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 8:41 AM Matthew Dempsey <Matthew. Dempsey@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
Dear CTCAAC,

RE: 2022/0207/P Planning Application 60 & 60A Parkway London NW1 7AH

Further to my previous e-mail. | can advise the applicant has revised their proposals. Revised plans are available
online, however | have also attached them here for your attention.

Please let me know if you have any further comments on this scheme, or any other queries? Thank you.
Kind regards,

Matt

Matthew Dempsey

Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 3862
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to
our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Matthew Dempsey
Sent: 05 May 2022 12:15
To: 'CTCAAC Chair' <ctcaacchair@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: 2022/0207/P Planning Application 60 & 60A Parkway London NW1 7AH

Matthew Dempsey
Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 3862

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to
our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: CTCAAC Chair <ctcaacchair@gmail.com>

Sent: 08 April 2022 11:55

To: Matthew Dempsey <Matthew.Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk>; Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: 2022/0207/P Planning Application 60 & 60A Parkway London NW1 7AH

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.







